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SAINT BRIGHT MOON PUBLIC SCHOOL 

ARYA NAGAR, MURLIPURA, JAIPUR 

An English Medium Co-Educational (10+2) School 

            Date : 02.03.2023 

Esteemed Parents  

 Thank you for your support and cooperation throughout this academic session 2022-2023 by 

encouraging your ward to participate in all activities with true spirit. Regularity in schooldevelopes right 

values, attitudes and healthy habits. Pressure of studies always remains on students but your 

guidance concern and encouragements are very much needed in creating a congenial atmosphere. 

You can help your ward to enjoy studies, exams, competition and co-scholastic and subsequently 

develop life skills to face any situation smartly and boldly. I’d like to draw your attention towards the 

following :- 

 The examination date schedule has already been distributed and you are requested to 

check the schedule in regards to subject, date time and day of the examination to avoid 

any kind of confusion. 

 Progress Report Card will be delivered only to parents on March 31, 2023 between 8:00 

am to 1:00 pm. 

 New session of 2023-24 will begin on April 4, 2023 as per summer timing 8:00 am to 1:30 

pm. 

 The form attached with the Progress Report Card should be submitted (duly filled in) along 

with the requisite fee by April 01, 2023 so that your ward can attend the school from very 

first day and does not miss a single attendance & class. 

 Prescribed text books, note books, other working stationary and school uniform will be 

made available from April 01, 2023 between 8:00 am to 1:00 pm. (Sunday Open) 

 You are requsted to go through students Diary and update the Particulars. 

 Summer vacation will begin tentatively from May 17, 2023. 

 Please pay special attention to the regularity of your wards attendance and be vigilant 

about his/her whereabouts.  

We look forward to your support and co-operation for the all round development of the students. 

                                                                                                  Yours Sincerely 
          B. S. Choudhary  
                   Managing Director 
             

 

 



 


